
From: Michael PEZZULLO (ACBPS) 
Sent: Wednesday, June 24, 2015 10:59 PM AUS Eastern Standard Time 
To: Cindy BRISCOE (ACBPS) 
Cc: Michael OUTRAM (ACBPS); Roman QUAEDVLIEG (ACBPS); Neil SKILL; Cheryl-anne MOY; 
Maree BRIDGER (ACBPS); Jan DORRINGTON (ACBPS) 
Subject: RE: Response to questions regarding  Health transfers [DLM=Sensitive] 

Cindy 
  
Thanks. 
  

1.       Unless there are compelling medical reasons, supported by second opinions, to do with life and death 
situations, or situations involving the risk of life-time injury or disability, transfers to Australia should be 
avoided as a general rule and should in any event become increasingly rare. 

  
2.       On the basis of the advice provided below, I expect to see at least 50% of this caseload returned within 4 

weeks. 
  

3.       I should like to see the entire caseload reviewed, where the timeframe for return is > 1 month. 
  

Please report back on each of these instructions. 
  
Regards, 
  
MP 
  
Michael Pezzullo 
  
Secretary 
Department of Immigration and Border Protection 
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